Important Information for Preparing Yearbooks

Delaware Federation of Garden Clubs

Send two copies of your Yearbook to the Awards Chairman by October 1, 2018.
Maureen Eisenhart
36478 Wild Rose Circle
Selbyville, DE 19975

A DFGC Award Application form must be included with your yearbook. Fill out only
the top portion of the Award form. Do not answer the numbered topic questions.

Club sizes, including Active and Associate members, are:

A - Under 20
B-20-29
C-30-44
D-45-69
E-70-99

Please review the judging criteria for yearbooks, which can be found on pages 29-31
of the 2017-2019 Awards Rules. The yearbook committee will judge your yearbook on
the point system noted on these pages.

You need to have SEVEN programs which follow National Garden Club objectives.
Your Christmas Party, luncheon or a meeting to make plans for next year do not count
as a program. Please include your speaker’s name, qualifications (brief), and program
title. Your club should have a variety of program topics, styles (lectures power point,
tours etc) and speakers (specialists, members etc).

The awards committee judges many yearbooks. Please make sure required items are
evident and easily found in your yearbook.

If you have any questions, you can reach me at (302) 988-1196 or at
irishmom08@gmail.com.
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